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 Jennifer Skilbeck OBJ2015/0695/P 09/03/2015  16:02:29 I object to the increase in the height of the proposed development because:

1. It will cut out the main source of light from the south and east into what is already a very narrow 

dark street

2. It is an elegant street headed by two Victorian blocks, which though taller than the proposed 

development, are at the north end.  The development will detract from the period style of the street in 

what Camden expects and intends to be an improving area near Tottenham Court Rd station.

3.  The absence of privacy bedroom to bedroom across the street.  The distance is shorter than the 

(short) recommended distance.

4. King Edward Mansions, into which the development will look, is home to a number of permanent 

residents who will be affected, comprising a mixture of lessees, private tenants and council tenants (not 

absentee owners)
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